
 

 

CITY OF OROVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
The City Council of the City of Oroville have authorized the development of Council Member 
election district maps, and the Council will hold public hearings on the following date(s): 
 

Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 5:30 pm 
Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at 5:30 pm 

Tuesday, March 3, 2020 at 5:30 pm 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 at 5:30 pm 

 
The meetings will be held at the City Council chambers of the City of Oroville at 1735 Montgomery 
St., Oroville, CA 95965. 
 
The purpose of the January 21 and February 4 public hearings is to receive public input on and 
provide input regarding the composition of potential Council election district boundaries. 
Following the initial two public hearings, draft maps of potential Council Member election district 
boundaries will be published for consideration and public input at the March 3 and March 17 
public hearings. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing(s) and express opinions or submit 
information. If you have any questions, residents are invited to call 530-538-2535 or send an 
email to cityclerk@CityofOroville.org.  
 
Information about district elections, why the city is making this change and the process is available 
on the City website, http://www.cityoforoville.org.  
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